
 

 

 

SUMMER 2015 WEEK 1 

WB: Monday 13th April 2015 

 

House Points 
 

Totals so far this term 
 

Ruby   20  points 

Sapphire    16  points 

Emerald    20  points 

Amber   33  points 

 

Your Weekly 

Welcome back! We hope you had a lovely Easter. Full newsletter to follow soon, but for now some  

notices for the coming term 

NOTICES AND REMINDERS 

 We will shortly be placing an order for uniform. If you would like any items please contact the 

office by Friday 24th April. 

 Permission slips for year 5 SEAL day must be returned on Monday if not already done so. Don’t 

forget old clothing, sun/rain protection and packed lunch for the day. 

 First payment for the year 6 London trip is due by Friday 24th April. Payments can be made by 

cash, cheque or online. 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

After school clubs begin next week and a letter accompanies this newsletter. We would be grateful if 

slips could be returned on Monday. Please return slips even if your child(ren) do not want to take part in 

any clubs so we can be absolutely sure on home-time arrangements. 

ARCHERY CLUB 

We had a great day with Luke Messenger and North Devon Archery Academy and our thanks to him for 

ensuring all the children enjoyed their taster lesson. Luke will be running a club for years 5 & 6 after 

school on Mondays and we hope to also offer this club to younger children in the future.  

RNLI VISIT 

RNLI Lifeguards will be visiting the school on Friday 24th April to talk to the children about beach and 

sea safety. 

SWIMMING 

Our swimming lessons begin on Monday 27th April. We will be swimming at Tiverton Pool on Monday 

afternoons and hope to fit in ten lessons. Letters will be coming home next week. 

WELL DONE 

Well done to Emily Hutcheon who is through to the next round of the BBC 500 Words short story  

competition. Emily’s story ‘The Tree’ was chosen from over 120000 entries to go through so it is a  

fantastic achievement. Fingers crossed for the next stage! 

WELCOME 

A warm welcome to Aisling Reid who joins us in the infant class for the summer term. Aisling says: 

“I am a PGCE student from the University of Exeter. My final placement is based here in the infant class 

at East Anstey. I will be training here until the 7th July and I am looking forward to teaching and getting 

to know the children.” 

PTFA 

The next PTFA event is a Quiz Night at Sandyway Inn on Friday 8th May. Tickes are £10 per person to 

include a carvery supper with teams up to a maximum of 6. For further details and to book contact Sarah 

on 322975.  
 

FUTURE DATES & EVENTS 
 

Sat 18 Apr   Exmoor Challenge Practise Walk 

Mon 20 Apr   SEAL Day  -  Year 5 

Fri 24 Apr   RNLI Visit 

Mon 27 Apr   First Swim of Term 

Sat 2 May   Exmoor Youth Challenge 

Mon 4 May   BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY 

Fri 8 May   PTFA Quiz Night 

Mon 11  -  Fri 14 May  KS2 SATs 

Tue 12 May   Governors Meeting, 6.15pm at Bishops Nympton 

Mon 18 May  -  Fri 21 May KS1 SATs 

Mon 25  -  Fri 29 May  HALF TERM 

Website: www.east-anstey-primary.devon.sch.uk 

Summer Term Achievers 
 

Weekly Achievers 

 

Infant Achiever: Louis 

 

Junior Achievers:  

Maths achievers: Chakita 

   Lydia 

 
 

English achievers: Grace Milne 

   David 

  
 


